Dear Residents' Association representative,

As you may be aware, Bromley Council has recently launched two consultations on social housing, and we would really value your input.

## **Tenancy Strategy consultation**

We are currently consulting on a revised Tenancy Strategy which sets how the Council works with social landlords to meet the housing needs of our residents.

The survey closes on 27 November. To respond, please visit <a href="https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/CT-Bromley2/">https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/CT-Bromley2/</a>

## **Housing Allocations Scheme consultation**

We are also consulting on proposed updates to our Housing Allocations Scheme which sets how we allocate and let social housing.

The survey closes on 18 December. To respond, please visit <a href="https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/HAS-Bromley/">https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/HAS-Bromley/</a>

Please do share the consultations with your members as you see fit. If you have any issue when completing either survey, please contact tenantconsultation@bromley.gov.uk.

Best,

Olivia Marshall
Public Affairs Officer
Public Affairs
Chief Executive's Department,
Bromley Council, Civic Centre, Stockwell Close, Bromley BR1 3UH